McADAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

MONTH: JUNE 2022

Manners Excellence Safety



WOW! It is hard to believe this is the last newsletter of the year. We have a lot going on this month and now that restrictions are lifted, we can start taking some field trips. The Gaga Ball pits have been a HUGE hit and

the grass on the soccer field is coming in nicely. Even though the mosquitos are bad, the kids are out having fun with all the activities.

Magnificient Elementary Shindig

The MES Staff and Home & School Committee are EXCITED to host a GRAND OPENING on June 8th to welcome parents and students for an evening full of fun and games and to show off all the great new things at MES (outdoor classroom, garden, sports field, Gaga Ball Pits, and 4-square to name a few). Come join us from 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm for live music, food for purchase, and many activities for parents and children to enjoy (Dunk the principal, face painting, soccer, Gaga Ball, bouncy castles, 4-square, basketball, and more). We are hoping to see parents joining in the fun and playing games with the kids. Since this event is a fundraiser there will be a small fee associated with the food and some of the events. There will be MANY free activities for the kids and parents to enjoy as well. During the event, **The Gun** Dealer will announce the winner of the Yeti draw that has been taking place. We are looking forward to a great evening so bring your families out and enjoy! 😉

Mabel's Labels

Our Mabel's Labels fundraiser is now activated. This will be an ongoing fundraiser where you can buy Mabel's Labels at a normal price and MES will receive proceeds from it. In order for our school to receive a portion of the \$\$ you will need to go to campaigns.mabelslabels.com. Then click on the "Support a Fundraiser" tab, search for "McAdam Elementary" and shop from there. Your labels will be shipped directly to you. Labels can be ordered at any time but it is good to start thinking about the new school year now.

Bike Safety

Since the weather is nicer, more students are starting to take their bikes to school. It is great to see students getting active. We want to remind students to be safe when taking their bike. Please pay attention to the following:

- Wear a helmet that fits you.
- Make sure to wear clothing that is bright or reflective.
- Make sure to cross the road at crosswalks and walk your bike across the road.
- Always pay attention to traffic.

School Supplies Fee



We are happy to announce that for the second year in a row, MES will charge a fee of \$45 to purchase all school supplies for the upcoming school year (2022-2023) saving families the stress of having to shop around for school supplies. The school fee will be available for online payments starting in August. School Cash Online payments are preferred but you can also pay with cash or cheque. The deadline for the fee is October 2022. Thank you in advance for your payment.

MES Newspaper Club Update

Art Students of the Month

Hi, it's me again, Ava Mackay and I'm very excited to be a part of the newsletter again this month. Once again, this month I chose the top 6 Art Students here at MES. One student from each class has been chosen for Art Student of the Month. The 6 Art students of the month are:

Kindergarten is Jack Enfield Grade ½ is Addisyn Folland Grade 2/3 is Graham Wright Grade ¾ is Hayley Wardle Grade 5 is Annie Copp

McADAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

MONTH: JUNE 2022

Manners Excellence Safety

Sun	11000	Tues	Wed	Thurs	Fri	Sat
				2	3 UNBounds Presentations Walk for Disability	4
5	6	7	8	9	10	11
World Environment Day		Grade 5 Warrior for a Day visit	Student Appreciation Day Sports Awards	Clean Air Day	Gr K & Gr 5 Field Trips	
			Global Play Day Grand Opening BBQ 5:30-7:00			
12	13	14	PSSC / Home & School Meeting @ 4:30	16 Gr 1-4 Field Trips	17 Grade 5 Trip	18
19	20 World Refugee Day	Kindergarten Community visits	22	Gr. 5 Celebration	24 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!	25
26	27	28	29	30		



Have a Safe and Happy Summer!

See you on Tuesday, September 6, 2022

